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Last but not least, I want to invite all employees to the end-of-year barbeque at the 'Ville Courts 
on May 12, 2022, from noon to 3:00 p.m. Until then, stay safe and be well.  

 

FIRST ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE FELLOWSHIP AWARDED 
 
Earth Day was April 22, and to celebrate, the Millersville University Watershed Education Training 
institute announced its first-ever Environmental Justice Fellowship. The award goes to 
sophomore Pearl Ramos. The year-long fello
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of Business. "Sustainability is on everyone's mind these days, and I believe our campus will be very 
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opportunities for Millersville University students to "Imagine the Possible" continue to grow, and 
the achievements of our students exceed the imagination. I want to extend my sincere gratitude 
to everyone involved in making this remarkable progress possible.  

FACULTY HIGHLIGHTS  
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conference was "Building Bridges in Times of Climate Urgency." The conference took place March 
14-18.  

Dr. Susanne Nimmrichter, associate professor of German, has been named the 2022 recipient of 
the Northeast Conference on the Teaching of Foreign Languages "Nelson H. Brooks Award for 
Outstanding Leadership in the Profession." She received her award in February at the NECTFL 
convention in New York City.  

SPRING SPORTS UPDATE 

As the weather is warming up, so is the competition for our spring sports! Our student-athletes 
are enjoying a banner spring, and I encourage you to get outside and cheer on our teams as they 
make a push for the postseason.  

Our women's tennis team are the PSAC East champions for the first time, and the women’s team 
and men’s team both play in the PSAC Tournament today! We've seen the Millersville baseball 
team as high as No. 19 in the nation recently and it enters the weekend in first place in the PSAC 
East. There are some exciting series coming to The Coop soon as our baseball team plays for 
another PSAC East title! Mark your calendars for May 12-14 because our women's track and field 
team is hosting the PSAC Championships right here at Biemesderfer Stadium!  

With record-breaking performances from our athletes already this spring, the team looks like a 
contender and can use all of our support. Our women's lacrosse, men's tennis and softball teams 
are also in the mix for PSAC Tournament appearances. We wish them the best of luck in pursuit of 
championships.  

Finally, the sixth annual Dining with Champions is planned for Saturday, May 21. It is free to 
attend, but you must register in advance. Celebrate our best and brightest athletes with food, 
drink, a silent auction and great company. Find out more about the event 
at millersvilleathletics.com.  

 

 


